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The Board of Directors of Nera Telecommunications Ltd (the “Company”), together with 
its subsidiaries (the “Group”), wishes to inform shareholders that the Group is expected 
to report a net loss for the first half of the financial year ended 30 June 2025 (“1H2025”), 
based on a preliminary review of its unaudited financial results. This outcome reflects the 
impact of a challenging operating environment, including adverse foreign exchange 
movements and restructuring initiatives undertaken to strengthen the Group for long-
term growth. 
 
The Company is in the process of finalising its unaudited consolidated financial results, 
and further details will be released in due course.   
 
Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when trading in the 
Company’s shares. 
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